
NATIONAL SCHOOL BUS SAFETY WEEK 

 

Held during the third full week of October each year, National School Bus Safety Week 
is an active and evolving public education program and an excellent way for parents, 
students, teachers, motorists, school bus operators, school administrators, and other 

interested parties, to join forces and address the importance of school bus safety. 
Designed to promote school bus safety, school districts throughout the country observe 

School Bus Safety Week. 

  

2020 National School Bus Safety Week: October 19-23, 2020 and the theme is "Red 
Lights Mean STOP!" 

Attached​ are a few tips from the NAPT. 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1EUIGTcGb1wxXqn7TwzD7NFJDz0v_iZ_x/view?usp=sharing

